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To APU Students,

When introducing distance learning courses via service of zoom, the university has already asked students to
prepare

some devices such as PCs and tablets as well as Internet environment with sufficient or unlimited capacity which



enables bidirectional communication using moving images.

In addition, to prevent the spread of novel coronavirus, we have also asked the students to refrain from entering

university as much as possible.

However, if you are unable to prepare either one of them, you may take classes in the university’s classrooms as

described below.

Open classrooms for students without Wi—Fi access:

Building F: F101-106

Open classrooms for students without devices:

Building D: IPS 1-6

Please note that there is some possibility the students may not be allowed to enter the campus depending on the
changing situation due to the spread of infection. Therefore, we recommend you prepare necessary devices and

Internet environment as much as possible so that you are able to take on—line classes at home.

Also, if you are taking classes in campus classrooms, please keep the following in mind
—Maintain a distance of at least 2m from other students.
—Disinfect your hands before and after entering the classroom.

—Please prepare your own earphones and wear them when you attend the class.

We appreciate your understanding.

Best Regards,
Academic Office



